
Monday 28th April 

After School Clubs begin  

Y6 Mock SAT’s week  

Wednesday 30th April 

Netball Team Albany Academy  

Monday 5th May 

School Closed—May Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 6th May 

Islam Workshops  

Thursday 8th May 

Y4 Trust Watersports trip  

Y1/Y2 Intra sports competition 

with Chorley School Sports Part-

nership 

Monday 12th May—Thursday 

15th May 

Y6 SAT’s week  

Monday 19th May 

Y3 Ribchester Roman Museum Trip 

Tuesday 20th May 

Y2 Trust Music Experience  

Wednesday 21st May 

Y6 PGL residential meeting 5pm  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was a lovely first week back. We focused on our Christian Value for this half term, Perseverance 

with the quote, ‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4.13 

Our doorways to learning have been updated to our new summer themed topics.  

Reception:  Sunshine and Sunflowers  Year 1: School Days   

Year 2:  Magnificent Monarchs   Year 3: Emperors and Empires   

Year4: Ancient Civilisations  Year 5: Groundbreaking Greeks  Year 6: Britain At War 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The dry weather enabled us to spend lots of time outdoors on our field, which we hope to continue 

this week. If warm, please make sure children are applied with sun cream before coming to school 

and have a suitable hat with them along with their water bottle each day. 

As always, if you need any support or guidance, we are here to help, you only need to ask.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

April 28th 2025 

Reception 95% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2 95% 

Year 3 94% 

Year 4 89% 

Year 5 98% 

Year 6 98% 

Whole School 95% 

Congratulations to one of our pupils, who has signed a contract for Salford Football Club. 

Each week, during Celebration worship, children have the op-

portunity to bring trophies, medals and certificates for their out 

of school activities. We love celebrating the range of talent and 

skills we have across our school.  

If your child achieves something incredible outside of school, 

that you would like us to share in our newsletter, please email 

the school office with a photograph and some information and 

we can share it with our wider school community.  



April 28th 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 


